Mary Curran

From:

Eoin OBroin < Eoin. OBroin@oireachtas.ie>

Sent:

Monday 27 February 2023 14:20

To:

finoff@dublincity.ie

Cc:

Pearse Doherty; Paul McIlvenny

Subject:

Fwd: Letter from Dublin City Council

Attachments:

Letters to Deputy Eoin O'Broin Spokesperson on Finance.pdf; Report 01-2020 - Discretionary Visitor Levy January 2020.pdf; Report 1 - 2023 Accommodation

Tax.pdf

Mary a chara,

Many thanks for the correspondence.

Pearse Doherty TD is our finance spokesperson so this correspondence should be directed to him.

I have cc'd him and his policy advisor into this reply.

Is mise,

Eoin Ó Broin TD 0872794843

From: finoff@dublincity.ie <finoff@dublincity.ie>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 11:31 am

To: 'eoin.obroin@oireachtas.ie' <Eoin.OBroin@oireachtas.ie>

Subject: FW: Letter from Dublin City Council

Good morning Deputy O'Broin,

Please see attached letter from Cllr. Séamas McGrattan, Chair of the Finance SPC and Local Government Funding Sub-Committee of Dublin City Council for your attention.

Best regards,

Mary

Mary Curran | A. Senior Staff Officer | Finance Secretariat

Comhairle Cathrach Bhaile Átha Cliath | Roinn Airgeadais | Block 1, Floor 8, Oifigí na Cathrach, Baile Átha Cliath 8, | Dublin City Council | Finance Department | Block 1, Floor 8, Civic Offices, Dublin 8 |

T. 222 2102/2103 | E. mary.curran@dublincity.ie | www.dublincity.ie

Smaoinigh ar an timpeallacht sula ndéanann tú an ríomhphost seo a phriontáil. Please consider the Environment before printing this mail.